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As a member of the LGBTQ2IA+ community, as a proud family member to healthy 

trans people, and a friend to many trans people I urge you to prohibit conversion 

therapy. Its existence is yet another tool which enables violence against trans 

community, except it attacks in a space where trans people are simply looking for 

guidance and respect. Please end this archaic practice and replace it with humanity 

and decency. 


